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Good afternoon,
 
I refer to the above appeal and the revised National Planning Policy Framework, which came into
force on 19 December 2023.
Information regarding the revised Framework can be found on GOV.UK:
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-planning-policy-framework--2
 
The Inspector invites you to consider whether the revised Framework has relevance to your
case. Please submit your comments on this matter only in a submission titled ‘National Planning
Policy Framework’.
You should send any comments you wish to make to the appellant / LPA at the same time as us.
 
The deadline for submission of your comments is within 2 weeks from the date of this letter.
 
Kind regards
 
John
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